
Dear Senator Payne 
  
Please find attached a short presentation of CAL's concerns with the insubstantial copying 
provisions in the statutory licence in the Copyright Act. 
  
CAL is concerned to ensure that the proposed amendment proceeds, as to defer changes 
subject to a further review will have an extended negative impact on copyright owners.    
  
Best regards  
  
Caroline Morgan 
  
General Manager - Corporate Services 
Copyright Agency Limited 
Level 15, 233 Castlereagh Street 
Sydney NSW  2000 
Australia 
  
Ph: + 61 2 9394 7600 
Fx: + 61 2 9394 7601 
email: cmorgan@copyright.com.au

 




